



🛖 eNewsletter: Friday 1st December 2017

Notices to Parents and Guardians

Events at Shrewsbury School next week

We look forward to welcoming many of you to our Carol Services next week. A reminder that if you are coming to the Carol Service on Friday 8th December, you would be very welcome to come to Quod afterwards for Drinks with the Headmaster. This event is being supported by the Shrewsbury School Parents' Association and Tanners will also be in attendance and will be offering a wine tasting. Further details can be found under 'Forthcoming Events' below.

If you are within striking distance of Shrewsbury on Thursday 7th December, we would heartily recommend the Pearl of Africa Children's Choir Concert in the Maidment Auditorium at 7.30pm. This is the Choir's third visit to Shrewsbury School and we know from experience that their joyous, vibrant, energetic singing and dancing will lift even the most wintry of moods. Tickets are free, but the aim of the concert is to raise much-needed funds for the orphanages where the children live in Uganda and for their schools.

Latest News



Darwin Society Lecture: Do Animals Use Quantum Biology to Navigate?

On Friday 24th November. the Darwin Society welcomed Dr Alex Jones from the National Physical Laboratory to give the second in this year's series of science enrichment lectures to an audience of over 100 pupils.



ESAA Cross-Country Cup National Final

Having qualified very strongly in the regional round two weeks previously, the Royal Shrewsbury School Hunt took a confident team of U15 boys down to Sevenoaks on 25th November to compete in the national final of t...



Field Day through the lens of Shrewsbury School's Film and Video Group

Shrewsbury School has a vast range of fantastic co-curricular activities that pupils can choose to do on a Thursday afternoon some of which develop into genuine life-long passions. 'Field Days' offer them the chance.



Dolphins and Jellyfish...

Society's Field Day trip to the Cardigan Bay Marine Wildlife Centre.



On Wenlock Edge

On a very cold Wednesday afternoon in late
November, the Hunt were delighted to be invited back to the family home of a former Hunt runner for a hugely enjoyable 'Hash' run in the wilds of the Shropshire countryside.

Read More



SparkPoint - 'Cabbages and Kings'

This week's edition of the micro-magazine has a suitably royal theme,



RSSBC: The crowds turn out for the J14s' first race of the season

Crowds of parents and Crowds or parents and spectators lined the banks of the River Severn on Saturday 25th November to watch the J14s battle it out with The King's School Chester in a great day of racing.

Read More



RSSBC: Wallingford Head

encouraging performances from the six senior RSSBC crews who competed in the Wallingford Head on Sunday 26th November particularly the J16 crew, who won their category.

Forthcoming Events